
 
 
 

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Hub in the Heights project in fiscal year 2024. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Greater Sacramento Urban League located at 
3725 Marysville Blvd, Sacramento, CA 95838.  
 
The funding would be used for the construction of a mixed-use building that would provide 
affordable and senior housing options in addition to commercial/retail space, a community 
gathering space and an economic empowerment center.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the project would help revitalize an 
under resourced corridor economically and socially and provide affordable housing options for 
the community.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 


